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Comments: I am responding to the DEIS for GTR. I am an Alta resident, and property owner for over 20 years,

we have experienced negative growth impacts over the past few years. 

 

I have read the letter from the Board of Commissioners dated 6/16/2025 (Teton County Wyoming) regarding the

Grand Targhee Expansion. I am in total agreement with everything the Teton County

commissioners have addressed. 

 

Any growth of this level without having permanent emergency resources in place (police, fire and EMT) which are

presently inadequate to respond to the existing Alta Community emergency calls. Example a recent attempted

burglary response time at 1 am in the morning took 38 minutes for an officer to arrive. That Alta resident was told

they would have to come from Jackson. It is too long to explain and that is just one of many.

 

There is absolutely no reason to waste water for snow making, removal of precious trees for skiing, the detriment

to wildlife, water resources, sewer, dark sky impact, the pristine mountain views and so many other future

impacts on this small community.

 

The carrying capacity of Ski Hill Road is inadequate for any expansion.

 

I would agree to option 3 expansion of the existing structures at the base of GTR until the future impacts to the

community can be addressed.

 

Thank you for considering my point of view, 

 

Beverly Koller 

 


